
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment E 

Nebraska Technology & Telecommunications 

CenturyLink Interconncetion 



From: Dea, Steve [mailto:Steve.Dea@CenturyLink.com]  

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 3:00 PM 
To: 'Mike Orcutt' 

Subject: Nebraska Technology & Telecommunications Inc. 

 
Mike –  
Great talking with you this afternoon --- TGIF 
 
I will get the Interconnection Agreements for Iowa and South Dakota under way. 
 
Attached is the template CBR 2016 (1 document )  and the Template CLSP 2016 (3 documents) (both 
have 12/31/19 term dates)  
that will be prepared for electronic signatures to replace your existing Commercial Agreements. 
 
Mike – after we talked – I thought it might be best to do the CBR and the CLSP for your existing 3 states-
-  CO, MN,NE 
Then when you get IA and SD ICAs we would simultaneously  get the commercial agreements.  
 
Steve Dea / Wholesale Markets / Interconnection Agreements 
930 15th Street, 6th Floor / Denver, CO 80202 / 303-672-2879 
                        steve.dea@centurylink.com 

                                         
NOTICE: This e-mail message is for the sole review and use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged 
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, transmission or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please inform the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
 

This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged 

information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 

If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply 

e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments. 
 

mailto:Steve.Dea@CenturyLink.com
mailto:steve.dea@centurylink.com

